
  

 

Emergency Priest Contact 

Fr Raul ph:0450 115 099  
Fr Alex ph:0432 947 245 
 
 
 

Parish Office  23 Byron Street Wyong 
Mon to Thurs 9.30am to 2.30pm & Fri 9.30am to 12pm 
Phone: 4352 1011  Po  Box 385 Wyong NSW 2259 
 

New Email: wyongparish@bbcatholic.org.au 
 

Wyong Catholic Parish has a new Diocesan website,  
the website address is:   
 

New Website:  https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/wyong/ 
 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/wyongcatholicparish 

  

 

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE FOR 
ADVERTISEMENT 

Property Transfer Professionals 
ARLENE BARNETT Licensed Conveyancer—JP 
02 4353 1340  48A Pacific Hwy Wyong  
propertytransfer@bigpond.com 
www.conveyancernsw.net.au 

Specialising in: Land & Business Sale or Purchase  
Mortgages & Commercial Leases, Retirement Villages 

Parish Contacts 

Fr Raul Balute, SOLT   
Parish Administrator ph:0450 115 099 
frraul_solt@yahoo.com 
Fr Alex Barnedo, SOLT  
Assistant Priest  ph:0432 947 245  
Joanne Helm     
Parish Coordinator  ph:0424 763 734 
jo.helm@bbcatholic.org.au 
Parish Pastoral Council email: 
wyongcatholicparishppc@yahoo.com.au 
 

Saturday Vigil / Sunday Mass Times 

St Cecilia’s Church  
23 Byron St Wyong 
Sat Vigil 5.00pm  Sun 7.30am & 9.30am 
 

St John Fisher Mass Centre 
Hicks Lane Tumbi Umbi 
Sat Vigil 5.00 pm  Sun: 8.30am & 5pm 
 

Weekday Mass 

St Cecilia’s : Mon-Sat: 8.00am 
St John Fisher:   
Mon, Wed, Thurs  8:00am 
Tue & Fri: 9.15am 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 

St Cecilia’s        Daily 7am-8am  
St John Fisher 1st Friday 8.15 - 9.15am 
St Cecilia’s 1st Friday of the month 7pm 
mass followed by prayers - Mass Midnight 
concluding 1am Saturday 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 

St Cecilia’s  Saturday morning after the 
8am Mass & Saturday at 4.30pm 
St John Fisher Saturday at 4.30pm 
 

Anointing of the Sick (First Friday) 
St Cecilia’s During 8.00am &11.30am  
Mass  
St John Fisher During 9.15am Mass 
 

Monthly Mass  

St Barnabas  Yarramalong  1st Sunday 
11.15am 
Filipino Mass Every 3rd Sunday 12pm 
 

Devotion to Our Lady of Perpetual 

Help  

Sat St Cecilia’s & Wed St John Fisher  
(after the 8:00am mass)   
 

Devotion to the Divine Mercy 

St Cecilia’s Fri after the 8am Mass 
St John Fisher Fri after the 9:15am Mass 
 

St Cecilia’s Church 

Rosary Group 2pm Tuesdays 
Legion of Mary 8am Wednesdays 

Keep Us In Your Prayers   

Prayer: The most valuable gift you can give someone. 

Sick: Len Miller, Victor Gibbs, Harriet Powell, Danae Roe, 
Peter Ford, Gail Parsons, Harry Hall, Michael Briggs, Rita 
Cesca. 
Recently Deceased: Fr Ian Abbott, Frances Camilleri. 
Anniversary: Thomas Mayne, S. P. Santos, Daphne McCue 
and Clarence McCue. 

Readings: 23rd June 2019   The Most Holy BODY and 

BLOOD of CHRIST  
First Reading; Gen 14:18-20;   
Second Reading; 1 Cor 11:23-26;  Gospel; Lk 9:11-17  
You may view next week’s readings by  visiting this web site: 
http://www.usccb.org/bible/  

 
SVDP Winter Appeal. Our winter appeal will be held 
this weekend 15 & 16 June.  
As well as cash donations, we are also seeking  
 warm clothing 
 linen  
 blankets in good condition   
 food such as tinned vegetables, soups, pasta and  
 sauces.  
Goods can be left in the wishing well at the Church. All cash      
donations over $2.00 are tax deductible, please use the          
envelopes in the Church.  
May God bless you for all the support you give to those in 
need. 

 

 

WYONG CATHOLIC PARISH 
St Cecilia’s Church       &       St John Fisher Mass Ctr 

Under the Pastoral Care of the Society of Our Lady of the Most Holy Trinity 

(SOLT) 
 

Vision The Wyong Catholic Parish is a welcoming, caring dynamic community 

 

Gospel Reflection 
 

 
Reproduced from God’s Word 2019: Daily Reflections, published by St Pauls Publications, Strathfield 

5th Sunday of Easter Year C 
19th May 2019  

Gospel Reflection 
 
Luke is the author of our first reading from Acts, and also of the Gospel passage. 
In both he speaks of Jesus’ being lifted up to the Father; promising his disciples 
the gift of the Holy Spirit who would clothe them with the power from on high; 
and commissioning them to be his witnesses to the ends of the earth. Further, 
Acts and the letter to the Hebrews instil the expectation that the ascending Jesus 
will appear a second time, will come back to our world to reward with salvation 
those who are waiting for him. 
 
In the meantime, we are to keep firm in the hope we profess, because the one 
who made the promise is faithful. Our expectation is not a passive experience. 
We are not to stand looking up into the sky. Rather, clothed with power from on 
high, we are to be active witnesses to Jesus, his teaching and his saving act. He is 
alive. Through us, he wants to continue to tell the world about the kingdom of 
God. 

mailto:wyongcatholicparishppc@yahoo.com.au


 
 
 

Advertising Space 

Adam Dewey 
Plumber, Drainer & Gas Fitter 

0423 123 823 
ajcoastalplumbing@gmail.com 
facebook.com/ajcoastalplumbing 
Lic No. 235651C  ABN 48 478 409 487 
 

Committed to quality plumbing solutions at affordable prices 

 

Why We Do  
The Things We Do 

Why do we sign ourselves before the Gospel?  
The Church distinguishes between the ‘large’ sign of the 
cross (made with right hand outstretched on forehead, chest 
and     shoulders) and the ‘small’ sign of the cross (made with 
the thumb on forehead, mouth and chest). With this latter   
action just prior to the reading of the Gospel, we are asking 
God’s blessing upon our thoughts, words and desires. Next 
time you make this sign, be aware that you are praying to 
open yourself to God’s Word.  

World Elder Abuse  

Awareness Day 

1 5  J u n e 
June 15 is the United Nations                
Internationally recognised World     
Elder Abuse Awareness Day.  
 
This day encourages awareness of 
the serious problem of elder abuse 
in our society, which takes many 
forms including physical assault, 
neglect, and psychological and     
financial mistreatment.  
 
If you or someone you know is       
experiencing mistreatment as an older 
person, a helpline is available on  
1800 628 221,  
or please visit 
www.elderabusehelpline.com.au  

Gospel Reflection for Pentecost Sunday 
 

The Trinity is not a mathematical conundrum but God’s               
self-revelation as Love. 
St Paul concludes his Second Letter to the Corinthians with the 
lovely words frequently used as a greeting to us at the beginning of 
Mass: ‘The grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, the love of God and the 
fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you all’ (13:3). This           
Trinitarian formula celebrates the glowing heart of our lives as   
creatures, as disciples and Church. When we consider the mystery 
of our existence, well might we ask: ‘What is man that you should 
keep him in mind, mortal man that you care for him?’ God has    
answered us in human experience: The Father so loved the world he 
had created in Christ that he sent his only Son that we might have 
eternal life in the Holy Spirit. 
God, Father, Son and Spirit, has crowned us with glory and honour. 
It is only right that we respond: Glory to the Father, the Son and the 
Holy Spirit: to God who is, who was and who is to come. 
 

 

Reproduced from God’s Word 2019: Daily Reflections, published by St 
Pauls Publications, Strathfield  

PLENARY COUNCIL 2020: National Theme for        
Discernment #1 – How is God calling us to be a              
Christ-centred Church that is Missionary and              
Evangelising? This National Theme for Discernment is      
inspired by the voices of the People of God who shared a    
passion for participating in the missionary nature of the 
Church and desire stronger support, involvement and          
formation among all the baptised who make up the Church. 
Find out more: www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au  

 

 

 

Ricky Li  -  Registered NDIS provider  -   
Phone 4355 4445  
www.tuggerahphysio.com.au 

CENTRAL COAST FAMILY MEDICINE 
We listen.   We care.  Doctors for your family 

Dr Joel Asence, Dr Theresa Colina, 
Dr Linus Soh and Dr Marichelle Torrado 

4351 8777   
centralcoastfamilymedicine .com.au  
Online booking available 

 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING YOUR LOCAL 

F A I T H  C O M M U N I T Y 

 
This financial year our community has raised $12868.20 to 
go towards the CWF and we wanted to say a very big thank 
you for supporting your local community of faith.  We are so 
grateful for your kindness and generosity in helping our Parish 
reach our quota of $22,483.00. The money raised helps provide 
faith-based services to those in our local community. 

 

CatholicCare Hospital Chaplaincy and Pastoral Care           
Practitioner Program – where five Pastoral Care Practitioners 
reach over 3,000 patients, 700 families and over 180 hospital 
staff each year across seven hospitals in our Diocese. 

 

Confraternity of Christian Doctrine – creating and updating 
teaching materials and training catechists who minister to    
public school students across the Diocese. 

 

St Lucy’s School – for primary school students with             
disabilities. 

 

St Edmund’s College – for secondary school students with         
disabilities. 

 

Ephpheta Centre – serving the Catholic deaf community. 

The following businesses support 

our parish by advertising in our 

Bulletin. Please give them your 

support in turn.  

 Bowden Family funerals 

 Property Transfer Professionals 

 Tuggerah Sports and Spinal 

Physiotherapy 

 Central Coast Family Medicine 

 AJ Coastal Plumbing 

Parish Bulletin 

E-BULLETIN If you would like to 
have the bulletin emailed to you, 
please send an email with  
“e-bulletin” as the subject to:  
wyongparish@bbcatholic.org.au 

Christmas in July Luncheon on  

Tuesday 2nd July 
 

The venue is St Peter’s Catholic College dining area (in the 
Technical Building) and parking has been arranged in the staff 
car park at the top of the hill. It is just a short walk from there 
down to the venue.  
 

If parishioners could be seated by mid-day, the luncheon will 
begin at 12.15 p.m.  
 

IMPORTANT 
Please write your name on the Christmas in July Luncheon 
sheet provided at Mass this weekend.   If you have any    
questions please call Cecily Briggs (St Cecilia’s) on 43533820 
or Kerry Bugden (St John Fisher’s) on 43882938. 
 
Our gratitude is extended to the Principal, Staff and        
Students of St Peter’s Catholic College for their willingness 
and generosity to host this function for us. 

Wyong Catholic Parish  
 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
 

Did you know Wyong Catholic 
Parish has its own Facebook page? 
 
Next time your on Facebook go 
and have a look 

www.facebook.com/

wyongcatholicparish and while 
your there don’t forget to  
 

 like and  follow our page. 

Sacrament of  

Reconciliation 2019 
 

Preparation for the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation will commence on 
the weekend of the 29th/30th June.  
To obtain an information sheet and 
enrolment form please go to our 

webpage; https://

www.bbcatholic.org.au/wyong/ 

Or call the Parish Office  
on 4352 1011. 

http://www.elderabusehelpline.com.au/about/contact
http://www.elderabusehelpline.com.au/
http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/

